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  NORTHCLIFF ROTARY CLUB 
Weekly information Sheet of the Northcliff Rotary Club 

P.O. Box 35439 Northcliff 2115, Johannesburg 

Our speaker last Wednesday was Craig Towill. Craig is the CEO of Living 
Graphix, the company that hosts the Northcliff Rotary Club website. Craig 
describes himself as an accidental graphic designer but that modest 
description belies a wealth of talent and experience. His talk was on the 
internet in general which can be likened to describing the Grand Canyon in 
five words.  Craig imbued us with the same sense of awe, wonder and 
fascination which translated to one of the longest post meeting social 
interactions for a long time. Thank you, Craig. 

Diary of Forthcoming Events 
12- 14 October Rotary Family Health Day 
15 October Fairlands Fete 
05 November GEM Cottages Fete. 
19 November  Guild Cottage 
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Andrew Buttress Paul Westcott Tommy Stratten Tommy Stratten 

Our speaker 



Our New Member 

Congratulations to Lylie Beukes on her induction as the newest member of the  RC 
of Northcliff.  Lylie is an industrial psychologist and runs her own practice “Fitz 

Best.” 

Humour Corner 
A couple who work at the circus go to an adoption agency. Social workers there 
raise doubts about their suitability. The couple produces photos of their 50 foot 
motorhome, which is equipped with a beautiful nursery. The social workers then 
are doubtful about the education that the child would get. "We've arranged for a 
full-time tutor who will teach the child all the usual subjects along with French, 
Mandarin and computer skills." 
Then there are doubts about raising a child in a circus environment. "Our nanny is 
an expert in paediatric welfare and diet." 
The social workers are finally satisfied. They ask, "What age child are you hoping 
to adopt?" 
"It doesn't really matter, as long as he fits in the cannon." 

Night at the Races 
The Night at the Races held in conjunction with the E-Club of Southern Africa was 
a great success. The final figures are still being determined but it was amongst the 
best ever. Thank you to Andre and Maizie of the E-club and particularly our major 
sponsors: Lombard Commercial (Platinum), Lumber Marketing (Gold) and Ian 
Fuller Agencies (Gold). Some scene-setters below. 
 

Rotary Family Health Day 
The Rotary Family Health Day covers the 12-14 October. RC Northcliff is assisting 
(in a small way) members of the E-Club (and previously of the satellite club)  at the 
Eldorado Site south of Johannesburg.  The site was a hive of activity at 7 in the 
morning and the service providers were generally operational by 8:30 with a 
couple of late stragglers. The documentation is much more user friendly this year. 
Some of the scenes are opposite. 
 

^ Early registration       ^ Sustenance for the workers 
v  Setting Up        v  the early queue 

Rotary in Hungary – From Lyn Somody 
In the Mecsek Mountains above Pecs, we 
discovered a delightful circular Rotary 
Walk.  What lovely discoveries we make along the 
way. Pecs is a 2000 year old Roman town called 
Sopianae. It sports the oldest University built in 
1367 

    

Club Services 
Speaker Program: Members are asked to please help organise speakers. All 
members to provide a contact for a speaker or be prepared to put a topic 
forward that they are willing to talk about. If any reader of this bulletin 
would like to address the club please contact Francis Callard or Paul 
Westcott 
Apologies:  Please email pwestcott99@gmail.com or SMS 082 772 8863 
before 24h00 on Monday preceding the meeting 
Public relations:  If you have any articles or photos that promote Rotary 
and NRC in the Community and would help to keep our website 
(www.northclifrotary.co.za) up to date, please contact Ian Goldsmith at 
(ian.goldsmith@mweb.co.za),   

Our Rotary Visitor. 
Pres. Andrew and Francis 
with Peter, a visitor for 
the evening, and a guest 
of Jan Christoph.  
Perhaps it was ambush 
marketing to ask “Have 
you been asked to join 
Rotary” but fortune 
favours the bold. 
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